
Town of Marbletown  

Sub-Committee on Special Events Venues 

 
  Mailing: PO Box 217, Stone Ridge, NY  12484 

  Physical:  1925 Lucas Avenue, Cottekill, NY  12419  

(845) 687-7500, Ext. 171 

Email: planning@marbletown.net 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Section 276 of the New York State Law, the 

meeting scheduled for June 14, 2018 has been postponed to June 21, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. and  

will be held by said Special Committee at the Rondout Municipal Center, 1915-1925 Lucas 

Avenue, Cottekill, New York 12419, in meeting room M-1.  The purpose of the meetings is 

to review the draft Special Events Venues Local Law and provide recommendations to the 

Planning and Zoning Committee and to the Town Board. 

 

Meetings are open to the public.  Any written comments or questions may be directed to the 

Secretary of the Special Committee via telephone: (845) 687-7500 Ext. 171 or by email: 

planning@marbletown.net 

 

Dan Proctor, Chairman 

Marbletown Special Committee  

 

 

 

 

 

 


